
July 24, 1979 

Rev. Robert V. Lanseth 
Faith Lutheran Church 
Cal~t, Michigan 49913 

Dear Rev. Lanseth: 

Our collecting team spent last week in the Calumet-Hancock area meeting 
with our infonnants again. It was great to get back up there. Joel 
Glickman and I even had a chance to hear the Anerican Wind Synphony! 

The project continues to go well. We met with Eva K. again - st.ch an inter­
esting life she has and what a great cook. I tried to meet M:>llie U. , but 
she was just too busy. When we come up again in a nr:>nth or so, I plan to 
visit her. We're having an enjoyable and worthwhile time recording the 
five accordion players we' re working with too. 

Hope all goes well with your church and the many activities with which 
you' re involved. 

Sincerely, 

Marina L. Hennan 
Conmmity Services Specialist 
Sigurd Olson Environmental Institute 

MUI/a 

P. S. I neglected to have you sign a release fonn for our taped interview. 
If there are any restrictions you wish to place on the tape, please 
type or write them in. Please sign the fonn and return it to me at 
Northland. Thanks so much ••• 

.. 


